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Dear staff, parents/carers, 

On 17 and 18 May 2024, a contractor was undertaking scheduled gas heater servicing at 
Berinba Public School. 

Heaters across 10 classrooms in Buildings B, C, D, E, F, and the library were found to be faulty 
when switched on. 

The contractor removed the control knobs to ensure the faulty heaters cannot be used. 

A second contractor conducted additional testing and has advised that these heaters should 
not be used. 

Electric heaters have been purchased to temporarily replace the faulty heaters while the 
school awaits the installation of reverse-cycle air-conditioning later this year. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions, please contact the department on the details below. 
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